
UM Library participated in the ACM/IEEE Joint Conference 
on Digital Libraries 2020 (2020/08/05) 

 
The ACM/IEEE Joint Conference on Digital Libraries (JCDL) was held from August 1 to 5, 
2020.  It was a major international forum focusing on digital libraries and associated 
technical, practical, and social issues. JCDL is jointly hosted by School of Information 
Management at Wuhan University and School of Public Administration at Northwest 
University every year. Due to the COVID-19 epidemic situation, the conference had taken 
place in a virtual conference format in 2020. As an invited speaker, Mr. Billy Leung (the 
Assistant University Librarian) presented a paper entitled “How to Implement 
Information Literacy Education in the University of Macau” on August 3, 2020. 

 


